MO

Linda Daigle

From: Brad Harris <bharris@mrpc.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 7:10 PM

To: Linda Daigle

Subject: RE: REMINDER: 2019 MPO Representative Selection Process
Attachments: Winchendon Selectboard 2022.doc

Hi Linda,

I am sorry | missed your call, but we are still able to work from home. Regarding your question, the
appointments to the MPO are still in effect so nothing needs to be done at this time. Barbara is still the main
representative for Subregion 1. When a new designee is selected to replace Tracy all | will need is a simple
email from the town with the new individuals’ contact information.

Also, regarding appointments, | recently sent out forms related to the Montachusett Joint Transportation
Committee (MJTC). The Select board has an opportunity to appoint a representative to the MJTC for the July
1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 year. Attached is the form sent previously. If possible, | would ask that when the
Board has an opportunity to return the form with their representative before the end of June.

| will be out of the office on Friday June 10t but will be back on Monday so please feel free to contact me at
your convenience.

Have a nice weekend.
Sincerely,

Brad Harris

Transportation Project Director
MRPC

464 Abbott Avenue
Leominster, MA 01453

Email: bharris@mrpc.org

Tel. (978) 345-7376 ext. 311
Fax (978) 348-2490

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject
to the Massachusetts Public Records Law, M.G.L. c. 66 § 10.

From: Linda Daigle <ldaigle@townofwinchendon.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:23 PM

To: Brad Harris <bharris@mrpc.org>

Cc: Linda Daigle <ldaigle @townofwinchendon.com>

Subject: RE: REMINDER: 2019 MPO Representative Selection Process



